
Hanover Girl Scouts Registration Night 
 

 
 
 

Monday September 18th 
6:00 to 7:30 pm 

 

John Curtis Free Library 
Large meeting room downstairs 

 
 

Hanover Girl Scouts is a great way for girls to meet new friends, give back 
to the community and have fun! All girls in grades K-12 are invited to join! 

 
With the guidance of adult volunteers, Girl Scouts earn badges, explore the 
outdoors, attend fun events and field trips, and participate in the Girl Scout 

Cookie program! 
 

Parents are also encouraged to register as adult volunteers and troop leaders! 
Members of the Hanover Service Unit Leadership Team will be available to 

answer all your questions! 
 

CORI forms will be available for adult volunteers. 
 

For registration questions or assistance, please email  
Kristina Lyttle at: hanovermagirlscouts@yahoo.com 

 
 

We encourage all girls interested in joining Girl Scouts and all renewing Girl 
Scouts to join us for our “Open House style” registration event!  


